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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

THANK YOU CUSTODIAL TEAMS!
Snow fell again overnight on our campus and Facilities Management once again added snow and ice removal to

the list of tasks that must be done. Our Custodial Teams play a critical role in ensuring students, employees,

patients, and visitors can safely access their campus destinations. When snow and ice hit, our custodians salt,

shovel, and clear entrances, steps, and sidewalks adjacent to their buildings. So, thank you to our custodial teams

and thanks to everyone putting in long hours to keep our campus safe during these winter conditions. The photos of

building entrances below were taken earlier this morning ahead of the start of classes. STAY SAFE EVERYONE!!
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